
  Nether Green Junior School Newsletter      Date: 20th June 

Message from the Headteacher 

21st 

June 
Orienteering Meet 9 at Graves Park 

23rd 

June 
Y6 SEND Transition Day at High Storrs 

25th 

June 
Y6 High Storrs Transition Day 

25th & 26th 

June 
Y6 Silverdale Transition Day 

25th June 
Tapton Transition Afternoon  

2-3pm 

26th  

June 
Athletics Finals at Woodburn Road 

26th  

June 
Y6OS visit to KES Science 

27th 

June 
Around the World Festival 

1st  

July 
IR picnic in the garden 

1st 

July 
Y2 Family evening 6.15pm 

2nd 

July 
Notre Dame Transition Day 

2nd—4th July Tapton Transition Days 

2nd 

July 
Y4 visit to Endcliffe Park 

2nd - 4th  

July 
Tapton transition days 

4th  

July 
Y5 visit to Eyam 

4th 

July 

Annual reports/KS2 SATs results out to 
parents/carers 

6th 

July 

Choir Performance at St John's Church, 
Ranmoor  Summer Fayre, 12.45pm 

7th 

July 
Y6 Enterprise Day 

Key Dates 

It has certainly been a hot week, and things are always a bit harder when the 

temperature rises, but the children have coped incredibly well and shown 

great maturity in staying sensible and looking after themselves and each 

other. Despite the heat, there has been lots of energy and enthusiasm across 

the school. 

We have appointed a new teacher, Miss Horsefield, who will be joining us in 

September. She is already included in our planning for the upcoming 

transition weeks, and we are really looking forward to welcoming her to our 

school community. 

On Monday 30th June, we will be sending home a letter outlining class 

arrangements for the next academic year, including which teacher will be 

with each class and year group. Over the coming weeks, teachers will begin 

to build relationships with their new classes through informal opportunities, 

followed by formal transition days which we will let you know more about 

very soon. 

Please do take a few minutes to complete our parent survey. Your feedback 

helps us continue to improve and grow as a school. We have already started 

acting on feedback shared in the recent Ofsted inspection and your 

comments are always valued. Everything we do is to keep making the school 

stronger and more enriching for the children, so they leave us with the best 

possible start for their futures. 

In other news, this week we held our usual celebration assembly and the 

excitement is building around who will win the House Trophy at the end of 

the year. The race is incredibly close. We also had a sports assembly today to 

recognise the winners from Sports Day and to celebrate the amazing effort 

and attitudes shown by all the children. It was lovely to hear so many positive 

comments from children and staff, as well as parents and carers. 

Last week, our Year 6 children attended Crucial Crew where they learned 

about important life skills such as staying safe online, how to deal with peer 

pressure, and how to respond in emergencies. Our Year 3 children also had a 

brilliant time on their river walk, learning about rivers and the local 

environment as part of their curriculum. Thank you to all the parents and 

carers who joined them on the day. 

Also last week, we introduced our new language of the half term in assembly: 

Romanian. The assembly was led by Filip (Y6OS) and Timotei (Y4NH), who 

created a fantastic PowerPoint presentation covering Romanian history, 

sport, and lots of delicious food, which made all the children very hungry. 

They also taught the rest of the school some basic Romanian phrases. A huge 

thank you to both of them for their brilliant efforts and for sharing their 

language and culture so confidently with the school. 

Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine. 



 

Y3BB  Tabitha and Alfie 

Y3PW Hugo and Robyn 
Y4TH  Josh 

Y4JH Jabril and Noah 

Y4NH Edward and Ivor 

Y5JE  Will 

Y5KB Teddy and Sam 

Y5KL Bill  

House Points 

Steel 347 

Cutlers 334 

Originals 347 

Peaks 350 

Lexia 

             Attendance 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can be brought 
into the yard from 8:40 am. Learning in school starts at 8:50 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to: 

 Y3P/W and Y6JC 

Every week, we will highlight the 

class in each key phase with the 

highest attendance.  

Special Mentions 
     Y5JE  -Quinn and Megan 

Y5KB - Rory 

Y4NH - Evie 

Y3PW - Seb 

Y6KH - James 

Well done to all the children who 

have moved up a level in Lexia – 

we’re proud of you! 

Rory – Y4 

Ahmed – Y4 

Jabril – Y4 

Savanna – Y4 

Mohammed – Y4 

Ayman – Y5 

Martin – Y6 

Leo – Y6 

Francisco – Y6 

Yazeed – Y6 

Harry – Y6 

Sephora – Y6 

Arya – Y6 

Joey – Y5 

Rafe – Y5 

Lewis – Y5 

This Week’s Awards 

Our attendance this week was 96.4% 



Lunch Menu - w/b  

 

Focus Value - Independence 

            Our pupils will be encouraged to: 

• Have high aspirations and expectations of 

themselves and for others 

• Have ownership of their school 

• Think freely 

• Be a critical thinker 

• Be passionate and curious about their learning 

• Develop their organisational skills 

• Use initiative 

• Take responsibility 

• Be an active learner 



 

A Midsummer Night's Dream- July 2025 
 

This summer, prepare to be whisked away by the magic, mischief and romance as the talented 
cast, crew and musicians of High Storrs School present Shakespeare’s timeless masterpiece. 

Our talented cast, crew, musicians and dancers will be putting on the show each night from 
Tuesday 8th to Friday 11th July 2025. 

 
Tickets can be booked online, using the link below: 

 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on?q=high%20storrs%20school%20a%20midsummer%

20night%27s%20dream 
 

We look forward to welcoming you for an evening of mesmerising magic and mischief!  
 

High Storrs School Production Team 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on?q=high%20storrs%20school%20a%20midsummer%20night%27s%20dream
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on?q=high%20storrs%20school%20a%20midsummer%20night%27s%20dream



